
Calendar 

Monday, July 2 
7:30 p.m. Membership & Hospitality Committee meets at Prairie 

Friday-Sunday, July 6-8 
*Summer Spree at Friendship Center Camp, Dodgeville 

Sunday, July 8 
10:00 a.m. "U.S. A.-A Rogue State?" presented by Dr. Alfred McCoy 
* 11 :30 a.m. Book Club potluck and discussion at Prairie 

Sunday, July 15 
10:00 a.m. "Bring Many Questions (About UUism)" presented 
by Rev. Ralph Tyksinski 
12:15 p.m. Board meeting 

Monday, July 16 
*6:30 p.m. Spanish Speakers meet at the home of Amy Schulz 

Thursday, July 19 
7:00 p.m. Prairie Film Group meets at Prairie 

Friday-Sunday, September 14-16 . . 
* Annual Prairie Retreat at Bethel Horizons Retreat Center, Dodgeville 

* See the Announcements section for details 
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PRAIRIE UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY 

2010 WhenonaDrive, Madison 53711 
http://uuprairie.org 

Rev. Ralph Tyksinski, Minister 

Sunday, July 1, 2007 

Prelude - Jf I Give Your Name by Emma's Revolution 

Welcome - Dirk Herr-Hoyman 

*Hymn #298 - Wake Now, My Senses 

Chalice Lighting - read by Sarah Lord 

Silent Meditation ( one minute) 

Joys and Concerns 

*Hymn# 1018 (in Singing the Journey) - 
Come and Go With Me 



Announcements 

The Immigration "Problem": A Historical Perspective - 
presented by Sarah Lord 

Discussion 

Offertory 
Cancion Mixteca - by Mexican composer Jose Lopez Alaves 
Performed by Ruth Calden, recorder;,Rosemarie Lester, guitar 

and Doleta Chapru, accordion. 

Introduction of Guests and Visitors 

Prairie Announcements 

Closing Words - Sarah Lord 

*Hymn #121- We'll Build a Land 

*Stand as you are able. 

Welcome to Prairie! We are glad that you are here. Our speaker today 
is Sarah Lord and our presider-is Dirk Herr-Hoyman. Our musicians 
are Doleta Chapru, Ruth Calden and Rosemarie Lester. Please join 
us for coffee and conversation after the service. 

Prairie Fire will be published only once in July. The deadline will 
be Sunday, July 8 for the July 13 issue. Please submit items to 
prouds@tds.net or admin@uuprairie.org. 

Volunteers are needed for the Prairie Retreat in September. If you 
would like to help with activities for children or adults, if you have 
an idea for a workshop, or if you can help as a host, directing people 
to rooms and supervising cleanup, please contact Aileen Nettleton or 
Robin Proud. Registration forms for the retreat will appear in the 
next Prairie Fire. 

Summer Spree, a wonderfully fun weekend for Prairie kids and 
friends, will be held on Friday through Sunday, July 6-8, at the 
Friendship Center Camp in Dodgeville. Contact Karen Deaton for 
more information and for volunteer opportunities. 

Prairie Book Club will meet on July 8. For this meeting, each 
participant should read and present to the group a book of your 
choice on contemporary-political thought. 

Spanish Speakers will meet for potluck and conversation on 
Monday, July 16, at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Amy Schulz, 2304 
South Syene Rd. Come early to enjoy the hot tub! For directions, 
call Amy at 273-2639. For rides or other questions, call Rosemary 
Dorney at 238-4382. 

Midweek Meal is taking a midyear break and will resume in the fall. 

Congratulations to our Youth Religious Education Coordinator, 
Rebecca, and her husband John, on the birth of their son on June 25. 
The Religious Education Committee has backup leaders in place 
while Rebecca is out. · 


